Dear Neighbour,
I am writing this note to let you know that your dog is barking frequently and I am concerned about its welfare. 

Dogs bark as a natural part of their behaviour but excessive barking can be a sign of lonliness or distress and it can be distracting and unpleasant for people living nearby. 
I thought a short note making you aware of the situation would be the best approach. If you need extra help, additional information and advice can be found on the Council’s Dog Management page on their website www.charlessturt.sa.gov.au/dogs or call Charles Sturt Council on 8408 1111 for free advice on dog behaviour.
Thank you and kind regards, 
Your Neighbour

